
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Holy Communion 8am 
Common Worship Service in the Side Chapel  

Led by: Mike Pavlou 
1 Corinthians 6:12-20, John 1:43-51 

 
Morning Worship   9.30 & 11.30am 
Informal Services with provision for children and youth - see below  

9.30 Led by: Colin Brookes and Becky Townley 
11.30 Led by: Chris Alexander and Jeanette Burnett 
Sermon: Henry Kendal 
Passing the Baton: Beware the Forgeries 
1 Timothy 1:1-11 
 

Evening Worship  5pm 
Informal Celebration-Style Service 

Led by: Chris Alexander and Kara Baah 
Sermon: Luke Graham 
The Man After God’s Own Heart: Reverence 

Please stand, sit or kneel as you feel 
comfortable. Refreshments are available 
throughout the service from the coffee 
points around the church.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Monday 15 January 
10.00am  Iranian Prayer Meeting and Bible Study - Parish Hall 
 

Tuesday 16 January 
10.30am  English Conversation Class - Pierce Hall, Parish Hall 
8.00pm  Jesus the Game Changer– Parish Hall 
 

Wednesday 17 January 
9.30am  Barneys Toddler - Main Hall 
2.15pm  Wednesday Club - Parish Hall 
8.00pm  English Class for (mainly) Men– Parish Hall 
 

Thursday 18 January 
10.00am  N12 Women - Parish Hall 
7.00pm  Band Practice - Main Hall 
7.30pm  N12 Community Choir- Parish Hall 
 
Friday 19 January 
9.30am  Barneys Toddler Group - Main Hall 
6.00pm  Family Movie Night - Captain Underpants - Main Hall 
 
Saturday 20 January 
12 noon  Iranian Men’s Group - Tubeside Hall  
7.00pm  Worship Night– Main Hall  
 
 
 
 
 
 
For contact details and full information on groups and activities, 
please check directory/programme card or our website:   
www.stbarnabas.co.uk 
Alternatively, you can pick up flyers at the back of church or get 
more information from the relevant noticeboards around church. 
 

Deaf?  BSL User?  Welcome!  
We have a level 2 signer and a level 6 signer in our congregation 
who would be delighted to help you access our service content. 
Please contact theoffice@stbarnabas.co.uk, and we will 
organise someone to sign for you. 
 

Giving to St Bs by Text 
You can now give to St Bs simply by texting to 70070; 
To give £5 text (uppercase): STBS01 £5    
To give £10 text (uppercase): STBS01 £10  
For more details, see our website: www.stbarnabas.co.uk/giving 

 
Financial Giving 
To join our giving programme or for more information about our 
budget and finances, please take a copy of our publication 
Running St Bs. This includes bank details and information about 
standing orders and gift aid. www.stbarnabas.co.uk/giving 
 

 

 
 
 
 
Notices & Classified 
If you are looking for accommodation, please see the Notices & 
Classified board in the foyer for up to date adverts.  If you’d like to 
advertise a short-term advert or accommodation, please email: 
theoffice@stbarnabas.co.uk 

Sunday 14 January 2018 

Welcome to St Barnabas 

Youth  
 
The Sunday Session  11-14 years   
11.15am      Youth Hall 
 
The 5    14-18 years  
5.00pm  Youth Hall 

Children 
 
Tots Church   0-2 years 
9.50am & 11.50am    Pierce Hall 
 
Mini Church    3-5 years 
9.30am & 11.30am    Vestry Hall 
  
Kids Church    Yr 1 - Yr 6  
9.30am & 11.30am    Parish Hall 

St Barnabas 

Mission Partner 

 
 

Ann-Marie is the founding Executive Director of the charity 28 Too Many 

which has the ambitious goal of reducing Female Genital Mutilation (FGM) 

by 10% in 10 countries in 10 years.  She became a Pioneer Lay Minister in 

the Church of England last summer. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

Give thanks for:  

 The medical team who have cared so well for Ann-Marie in the past 
year. 

 The 28 Too Many Board of Trustees, the management team and 
volunteers who work tirelessly to make a reality of the vision of ending 
FGM within our lifetime. 
The new roles that Ann-Marie has taken on at St Barnabas Church 
and Marie Curie Cancer Trust as Pioneer Lay Minister.  
 
Please pray for:  

 Ann-Marie’s health to stabilise in 2018 so that she is able to fully 

continue with her work and travel. 

 The new members of the 28 too Many Board as they settle in, 

particularly the new Chair of Trustees.  

 Discernment for Ann-Marie as she serves the Lord in new ways. 

Pray for Ann-Marie: Tear off this slip to pray for Ann-Marie through the week or 

pick up her prayer postcard from the World Mission Support board 

Support Ann-Marie: Email bethstone@stbarnabas.co.uk to find out how you can 

support Ann-Marie or 28 Too Many, or to receive her newsletters 

Latest news from Ann-Marie:  

“28 Too Many has undergone many changes over the past year and, despite 

challenges, I think it has ended the year stronger than it was 12 months ago, and 

ready to tackle the tasks ahead of it. 

My licensing as a Pioneer Lay Minister last year makes it easier for me to be 

invited to talk/preach in churches across London, and in fact across the country. I 

was very happy to be back at CMS last term, teaching on the MA Pioneer course. 

It was wonderful to see so much enthusiasm amongst the new students who were 

learning about pioneering leadership from three of us, pioneering in very different 

contexts. 

On a personal front, I have felt drawn to additionally extend my ministry in parallel 

to 28 Too Many, although I will, of course, continue to lead it and remain an 

integral member of the senior team and Board. I have become involved with the 

Marie Curie Hospice in Hampstead and visit them as part of their chaplaincy team 

on a voluntary basis. I also visit up to five people in hospital or at home each 

week with communion. 

We proudly launched our new website towards the end of last year. It provides a 

range of research and resources to assist those working to end FGM. I have 

attended a coaching course in Germany this week, and next week is our charity 

Board meeting.  Later this month I will be speaking at an FGM event, ‘Tackle 

Africa’. In February I will be attending Oblate Training at Malling Abbey, and will 

be in Germany again at a coaching course.” 

Ann-Marie 
Wilson 

mailto:theoffice@stbarnabas.co.uk


 
 
 

 
 
We hope and pray that you will encounter God and make good friends 
here. If you need any help finding out how life works at St Bs, please 
speak to our Hospitality Team or visit The Arch at the back of church. 

 
Vicar Associate Vicar 
Revd Henry Kendal  Revd Colin Brookes 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
How to contact us 
For information and contact details for members of the staff team and 
others, please refer to the Autumn Programme which is available from 
the Arch. Our website is also a very good source of information.  
 
 
 
As a large church we know that people can easily slip through the cracks. 
To find out about hubs and other ways of connecting and belonging, look 
at our programme card and directory, or contact Chris Alexander: 
chrisalexander@stbarnabas.co.uk   

 

 
I publish the banns of marriage of James William Watson and Joanne 
Christina Bristow both of the Parish of Holy Trinity, East Finchley and 
on the electoral roll of St Barnabas, Woodside Park. This is the FIRST 
time of asking. If any of you know any reason in law why these persons 
may not marry each other, you are to declare it now. 

 

 

Guest Speaker: 
Sunday 28 January  9.30am & 11.30am 
We are looking forward to welcoming Liz Bewley as our guest speaker at 

the morning services on 28 January. Liz was the Youth Pastor at St Bs 

from 2005 to 2014 and is now Director of Onelife, an organisation which 

exists to connect and equip young people and students to become 

exceptional leaders in every sphere of society. 

 

World Missions Pastor Vacancy 

We are looking for someone to play a leading role in promoting and 

supporting World Missions at and from St Barnabas. This will involve 

providing support for our mission partners across the world. The 

successful candidate will have experience in overseas missions, have a 

passion for world mission, excellent communication, interpersonal, and 

organisational skills. 

Closing date: 5 March 

For more information including a job description and an application form, 

please see our website or contact Bella Mutevelian: 

theoffice@stbarnabas.co.uk;   020 8343 5770 

 

Christmas Offerings 
Thank you very much to everyone for your generous giving to our special 

offerings at our Christmas Services. Nearly £7000 was given in total 

across all the services, all of which will be given away to the charities we 

supported this year. 

 

St Barnabas Church  
Holden Road, Woodside Park, 
London, N12 7DN 
 
Office Details  
Open: Monday-Friday, 9am-5pm 
Tel: 020 8343 5770 
Email: theoffice@stbarnabas.co.uk 

 

 
 
 

For Emergencies Only 
Outside office hours, contact: 
07816 768616 
 
Registered in England and Wales 
Charity Number 1131412 
www.stbarnabas.co.uk 
    StBsNorthLondon  
    @StBsNL 

Welcome 
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Family Movie Night  
Friday 19 January   6pm 

Hosted by the families MC, join us for some FREE family fun with popcorn 

as we watch Captain Underpants! For more information contact Becky:  
beckytownley@stbarnabas.co.uk 
 

Parenting Young Kids  
Saturday 20 January   3pm   Mill Hill East Church  
2 hours of teaching, laughter and tears for ANYONE wanting to be 

encouraged and resourced in the art of parenting 0-8s. Led by Colin and 

Natalie Brookes. For more information contact Josh Kane:  
josh@mhechurch.com 

 

Worship Night 

Saturday 20 January   7pm   Main Hall 
Join us at St Bs for a night of creative and sung worship. An extended 

amount of time to enjoy God’s presence. All welcome. 
andyyeates@stbarnabas.co.uk 

 

Light House cycle group 
Sunday 21 January   11am-1pm 

Starting and end point St Peter’s Bourne N20 9JN. We welcome you to join 

the Light House cycle group for our first ride this year, across 6 of our local 

parks. Open to all fitness levels and experience. For more details contact: 
alexgcreative@gmail.com and karabaah@hotmail.co.uk 

 

Solar House Move – community forum 
Wednesday 24 January   7.45pm   Main Hall 
You are invited to a community forum to hear about the current plans for 

Solar House, the latest status of the construction work, and the timetable for 

the move.  There will be a Q&A session with plenty of opportunities to ask 

questions. 

 

Art of Neighbouring Course 
Saturday 27 January   9.30-11.30am   Pierce Hall  
The second session of the 5 week course looking at the question: What if 

Jesus meant that we should love our actual neighbours?   

For more information contact Chris, or pick up a leaflet.  
chrisalexander@stbarnabas.co.uk 
 

Who Let the Dads Out? 
Saturday 27 January   10-11.30am 
Entrance FREE 
For dads/male carers and their kids aged 0-5 years. A fun morning of toys, 

craft, tea, coffee and bacon rolls! Contact Jonathan Burnett for more 

information: 

wltdo.stbsnl@gmail.com 
 

Coffee & Cakes 
Sunday 4 February After 9.30am and 11.30am services  
Have you joined St Bs recently and would like to find out more? 

Coffee and Cakes is a great opportunity to become more familiar with the 

church, its history and different groups and activities within it over coffee and 

cake! Let us know if you plan on coming along: 

Church Office  020 8343 5770 
theoffice@stbarnabas.co.uk 

Notices 

What’s On 

Marriage Banns 

mailto:chris.alexander@stbarnabas.co.uk
mailto:theoffice@stbarnabas.co.uk
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